EMBASSY OF THE UNITED STATES OF AMERICA
U.S. NAVY EUROPEAN RESEARCH CONTRACTS PROGRAM
OFFICE OF NAVAL RESEARCH, BRANCH OFFICE
KEYSIGN HOUSE, 429 OXFORD STREET

LONDON, W. 1 ENGLAND
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Professor F. Sunyer Balaguer
Mas Batlle

Vilajoan (Pontos)

Por Figueras

(Prov. Gerona)

Spain

Dear Professor Balaguer:

Your letters of 20 and 21 July were received today. As you know,
your report and invoices were received. The report you submitted
will, when accepted by the Scientific Officer, Dr. Levy, serve to
fulfill the reporting requirements under contract N62558-L161.

Before we can close this contract, however, a statement from you
concerning inventions is necessary. It was this statement that I
referred to in my letter of 9 July. This is required due to the fact
that your work is now being supported under a new contract, and in
order for us to complete the old one, we must have a report either
affirmative or negative on inventions.

As soon as I have this from you, and a letter from Dr. Levy affirming
his acceptance of your report, I will be able to process your invoice
for payment.

Yours very truly,
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